
 
 

Bellbrook Online Academy Confirmation 
Fall Semester, School Year 2020-21 

 
Student Name: <<​Student First Name​>> <<​Student Last Name​>>  
Grade: <<​Student Grade​>> 
 
 
You are confirmed for the full-time, at-home learning option provided by the district for 
the duration of 1st and 2nd quarter.  
 
Individual student schedules are being reviewed now by school personnel in order to 
align the at-home experience as closely as possible to school offerings. Every effort will 
be made to support a smooth transition back to face-to-face school second semester.  
 
September 8, 2020 is the start date for Bellbrook Online Academy. You will receive 
another email regarding a required parent and student orientation that should occur 
during the week of August 24, 2020. Student enrollment for the Bellbrook Online 
Academy allows for the use of Bellbrook-Sugarcreek teachers to serve as facilitators of 
the Edmentum curriculum. Specific teacher contact information will be provided in a later 
email communication.  
 
Chromebook pickup details:  
Please go to the appropriate building, matching the grade level of your child this fall. 
 

Monday, August 24, 2020: Last Names A- L from 6-8 pm  
Tuesday, August 25, 2020: Last Names M - Z from 6-8 pm 
Wednesday, August 26, 2020: if unable to pick up on your assigned day,  6-8 pm  

  
 
Additionally, please make sure your contact information, including email address and 
phone number is correct in OneView under the  “Parent/Guardian #1” and 
“Parent/Guardian #2” section. This will ensure that you receive timely communications.  
 
 
Please email ​info@bss.k12.oh.us​, and include your contact information if you have 
further questions.  
Frequently Asked Questions 

mailto:info@bss.k12.oh.us
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1RuZUNmOP5ZRs0HERklBJDH3C2YpOkwBFZmGdZU2I82k/edit

